
An inspiring awards ceremony was held to celebrate the exceptional diplomatic skills of our 
6th and 7th-grade students at the Model United Nations event. Recognitions such as “Best 
Delegate” and “Honourable Mention” were awarded to deserving participants, highlighting 
their teamwork and leadership.  
The Principal congratulated the students, while Aasmi and Vaibhavi, 12th graders, proudly 
served as chairpersons, ensuring the event’s success. A memorable day of achievement and 
growth! 
 


